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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

9th December 2016 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

At the time of writing I am very much looking forward to our Christmas Extravaganza 

this afternoon.  No more an important time is highlighted for the need for family and 

what a close knit community we are with our extended family. 

We have welcomed many visitors over the week ranging from prospective parents to 

multi-professional colleagues.  It has been lovely to hear their comments from ‘a 

tranquillity of calm’, ‘what incredible staff who clearly want the best for every student’ 

to ‘what a vibe the school has’. 

Many of our students thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Oxford yesterday to watch the 

Christmas pantomime, Cinderella.  Some students travelled in our mini buses whilst 

others practiced their ‘life skills’ in using public transport.   

Our hall is adorned with a magnificent Christmas tree.  Thank you so much to Shelley 

at Wheatley Christmas trees who kindly donated to us. 

Reminder 

On Friday 16th December, we are supporting Save the Children by wearing our 

Christmas Jumpers for the day in exchange for £1.   

Also, we will be providing a Christmas Buffet at lunchtime, for all staff and pupils so 

you do not need to send your child in with lunch, unless of course you still want to do 

so. 

We will also be having a Christmas Party with a surprise visit from Santa! 
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To finish on this week’s quote: 

 

 

Towards a bright future 

 

Best wishes 

 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 
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